Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Dixon, Paul [pdixon@slzusd.org]

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 9:54 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: SGARNER@EQUOLOGICGROUP.COM; Markowski, Krzysztof M NFG (US)
Subject: Re: National Guard Armory Site Progress

Thanks Mark that was my concern. | will follow-up with the armory in an effort to get things moving again
Sent from my iPhone

On May 30, 2013, at 9:41 AM, "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote:

Paul,

I believe that we are still waiting for a data gap work plan as requested in the December 17, 2012
directive letter, as modified by the December 20, 2012 email directive letter (to include asbestos).
Technical Comment 1 has been completed (Geotracker compliance), but I am not aware that there has
been a response to Technical Comment 2. Chris Markowski requested submittal an extension to May 10,
but that is now in the past and the submittal is overdue. You can check Geotracker or our website to see
what documents have been provided, and see where it stands, but 1’ve also copied Chris so he can provide
any additional information available.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Dixon, Paul [mailto:pdixon@slzusd.org]
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 7:55 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: SGARNER@EQUOLOGICGROUP.COM
Subject: National Guard Armory Site Progress

Good Morning Mark,

It's been quite some time since we’ve heard any feedback on the status of the tank removal clean-up at
the National Guard Armory site on Ashland Avenue, case RO3099. Please provide an update on the
status.

Paul Dixon, AIA

Director

Facilities and Operations

San Lorenzo Unified School District
15510 Usher Street



San Lorenzo, CA 94580-1641
Office: (510) 317-4841
pdixon@slzusd.org




